Sent to all Members

March 31, 2024

Dear {%FName%},

This is a Rotary Foundation Minute provided by District 6220 Governor-Elect and Paul Harris Society Coordinator Roger Utnehmer. Please read at club meetings and post in newsletters and social media.

===========================================================

“This is a Rotary Foundation Minute from Amsterdam.

If you ask artificial intelligence apps like ChatGPT about the challenges facing the future of Rotary International, four of the seven cited are directly related to the Rotary Foundation.

Challenges include addressing global health issues, environmental sustainability, resource mobilization and the relevance and impact of Rotary’s programs throughout the world.

We can be proud that our Foundation guarantees financial accountability, avoids duplication, assures sustainability and prevents graft, corruption and conflicts-of-interest.

When you support The Rotary Foundation, you change lives. And you can rest assured that every dollar donated is carefully expended with thoughtful, efficient decision-making by trustees who take very seriously their responsibilities to you.

The need has never been greater. And the assurances that your contributions are expended properly have never been stronger.

This has been a Rotary Foundation Minute.


Roger Utnehmer  
Rotary District 6220 PHS Coordinator 
District Governor 2024-25 
(C) 920 495 9677 
utnehmer@gmail.com  
